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January 31, 2012 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 

 
 
 
 

    Re: NCRF Website Upgrade 
     Incorrect Links in Past E-Mail Circular Notifications 
 
Recently a significant upgrade was made to the NCRF website. As a result of this upgrade, 
many of the links in the member company e-mail notifications sent prior to January 7, 2012, 
are now incorrect. 
 
External users should access past Circulars directly from the NCRF website at 
www.ncrb.org/ncrf. This should only affect the links in member company e-mail notifications 
that were sent prior to January 7, 2012. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you encounter any problems with the website, please contact the Information Center at 
(919) 582-1056 or e-mail help@ncrb.org. 
 
We hope you will take time to visit our website and you will find that this upgrade has made 
significant improvements to our site.  
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Edith T. Davis 
 
        Director, Reinsurance Facility  
ETD/lad 
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